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New Resource: Wandering Behavior of People with Dementia

Dear ADSSP, ADI, and Systems Integration Grantees and Collaborative Partners,

We'd like to make you aware of a new issue brief, entitled, Responding to the Wandering Behavior of People with
Dementia (PDF). Thisissue brief discusses one of the more difficult symptoms of dementia by: describing the
service needs of people who are at risk of wandering, discussing person-centered approaches to meeting their
needs, and providing information about services options that can address wandering.

Thank you,

National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
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